
  
 

 
14th February 2020 

 
 

      ​ ​MILKSHAKES        
Another successful Friday at The Milkshake Station!  We have raised £80 today.  A total of £176 so far for Hospice Care 
North East!  Thanks everyone for continuing to support this project run by the Year 4 children.  The Milkshake Station will 

be open again on Friday 28th February.  
 

 
 

GYMNASTICS 
Massive well done to our Gymnastics team coming 4th place out of 13 Coquet & Ashington schools at this year's School 

Games Competition!  
 

 ​       

 

PTA PANCAKE FUNDRAISER 
The PTA are on a mission to raise funds to improve and make use of the outdoor space we have for the children.  So far 
they have provided more sports equipment for the children to use at break times and PE.  The next event is a Pancake 

Station on Tuesday 25th February.​ ​£1 for a pancake! 
 

FIRE SERVICE ASSEMBLY 
We have the Fire Service coming into school on Wednesday 26th February.  They will​ deliver fire safety messages in a 

sensitive and reassuring way so children understand the importance of home fire safety without becoming worried about a 
fire happening in their home. They will also get an opportunity to look around the fire engine!  

 
 

 ​HEADTEACHER AWARDS​                    ​                                           ​  ​TOP TABLE 
  

  
   



 
 

 



 


